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The notice of temporary suspension of paper statement delivery of HSBC Bank 
(China) Company Limited 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

The mailing service of paper statement will be suspended from 28Mar to 05Apr22 due to 

the impact of COVID-19 in Shanghai. It will be resumed to normal tentatively start from 

06Apr22, subject to local prevention and control policy. If you have any further questions, 

please contact our 24-hours Customer Service Hotline at 95366. Thanks for your support 

and understanding. 

 

Thanks for your support and understanding. 

 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited 
1st Apr 2022 

 

 


